
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION  
 

Title: 
 

A motion opposing the potential merger of the 
Derbyshire Police and Fire services with those 
of Nottinghamshire 

Proposer of motion: 
 

Councillor Joan Dixon 

Background/supporting information: 
 
 
Council notes the comments of the Leader of the Council when launching 
his campaign to become the Mayor of the proposed East Midland’s Region 
where he said: 
 
“the Government intends to scrap police and crime commissioner roles and 
merge them into the new East Midlands mayor position, along with fire 
authorities, and that this would also include the merging of Derbyshire and 
Nottinghamshire police forces.” 
 
Council believes that the merger of either the Derbyshire police or fire 
services with the Nottinghamshire police and fire services would not be in 
the best interests of Derbyshire residents, that it would not improve 
community safety or provide financial efficiencies, and would negatively 
affect the performance of both Derbyshire services. 
 
Motion to be proposed: 
 
That this council opposes any proposal to merge: 
 

(1)  Derbyshire Constabulary with the Nottinghamshire Police 
(2)  Derbyshire Fire and Rescue Service with the Nottinghamshire Fire 

and Rescue Service 
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